差出人:
 <u>吳秀梅</u>

 宛先:
 APAC管理者

 Cc:
 heather.lin@irpma.org.tw; linda@chugai.com.tw; yvonnewang

 件名:
 RE: Industry Supports for Covid-19 regulatory response

日付: 2020年8月10日 15:58:06

## Dear President George Nakayama,

Thank you for your letter on 27 July 2020.

I am glad to receive the four practices APAC raised to enhance cooperation during the COVID-19 pandemic. As regards the four practices, first of all, I would like to briefly share what TFDA has achieved, by engaging with pharmaceutical industry.

- Regarding the issue of practice of reliance, TFDA has implemented several procedures to accelerate access to medicines and vaccines. The procedures include abbreviated review process for an application for new chemical entities and for drug master file with CEP/COS, as well as the fast track review process for an application for IND.
- Regarding the issues of digital platform for communication and electronic document acceptance, TFDA has built up eSubmission system that allows applications for IND and marketing authorization to be submitted electronically. Meanwhile, eCTD system complying with the ICH M8 guideline has been under construction.
- Regarding the issue of regulatory process and IT system, we have been working on the integration of different systems to reduce duplication of work.

Overcoming the spread of the pandemic is at the top priority and the most important goal for all of us at the moment. I believe that cooperation and collaboration are the keys to fighting against COVID-19. TFDA will continue to be open-minded and remain alert to all views and ideas.

Best Regards,

Shou-Mei Wu

Director General Taiwan Food and Drug Administration Ministry of Health and Welfare, Taiwan

**寄件者:** APAC**管理者** <info@apac-asia.sakura.ne.jp>

**寄件日期:** 2020年7月30日 上午 11:44

收件者: 吳秀梅

副本: heather.lin@irpma.org.tw; linda@chugai.com.tw; yvonnewang

主旨: Industry Supports for Covid-19 regulatory response

Dear Dr. Shou-Mei Wu,

On behalf of RA-EWG (Regulatory Affairs – Expert Working Group) in APAC (Asia Partnership Conference of Pharmaceutical Association), we would like to commend your regulatory authority to coordinate regulatory responses and enhance cooperation during the COVID-19 pandemic.

This is a much-needed activity to ensure that globally we have the medicines and vaccines needed to fight against the pandemic.

Please find attached a letter outlining several areas where enhanced regulatory coordination and cooperation is seen as critical from our perspective.

We would like to take this opportunity to highlight our support and also our willingness to engage on these important topics.

If there are topics that we can co-develop at this most critical time then we are ready to call upon our experts from across industry to work with you.

Best regards,

APAC RA-EWG secretariat

※電子郵件免責聲明※本通訊及其所有附件所含之資訊均屬限閱文件,僅供指定之收件人使用,未經寄件人許可不得揭露、複製或散布本通訊。若您並非指定之收件人.請勿使用、保存或揭露本通訊之任何部份,並請即通知寄件人並完全刪除本通訊。網路通訊可能含有病毒,收件人應自行確認本郵件是否安全,若因此造成損害,寄件人恕不負責。 This electronic mail transmission is intended only for the named recipient. It contains information which may be privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication by anyone other than the recipient or the recipient's agent is strictly prohibited. If this electronic mail transmission is received in error, Please notify us immediately and delete the message and all attachments of it from your computer system. We shall not be liable for the improper or incomplete transmission of the information contained in this email nor for any delay in its receipt or damage to your system.